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Dianne McDonald 

April 7, 2025 

Educational Equity Consultants 

We are seeking approval of the contract with Educational Equity Consultants for 
continued services provided during the 2025-2026 school year. The cost is $28,000 and 
is funded though the Title 1 grant.  

Thank you and please let me know if you have further questions. 

Memo 




	Thank you and please let me know if you have further questions.
	Memo



